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    Click a Date to find out more 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

  

    INDUCTIONS    
  None 
   

    BIRTHDAYS  
Greg Caughey    21 May 
Simon Pearson   21 May 
Helen Washington   23 May 
Sandy Antonuccio   26 May 
Brian Lowe    30 May 
  

ANNIVERSARIES 
 None. 
  

 

 
ROTARY’S MOTTO 
IS “SERVICE 
ABOVE SELF”  
 

The object of Rotary 
is to encourage and 
foster the ideal of 
service as a basis of 
worthy enterprise 
and, in particular, to 
encourage and 
foster: 
 
FIRST: The 
development of 
acquaintance as an 
opportunity for 
service. 
 
SECOND: High 
ethical standards in 
business and 
professions, the 
recognition of the 
worthiness of all 
useful occupations, 
and the dignifying of 
each Rotarian’s 
occupation as an 
opportunity to serve 
society. 
 
THIRD: The 
application of the 
ideal of service in 
each Rotarian’s 
personal, business 
and community life. 
 
FOURTH: The  
advancement of 
international 
understanding, 
goodwill and peace 
through a world 
fellowship of 
business and 
professional persons 
united in the ideal of 
service. 

 
 

The Weekly Newsletter of the ROTARY CLUB OF CHELSEA (INC) DISTRICT 9810 
Charter granted 12/10/1954   ABN 19057 610 183  

P O Box 103 Chelsea Vic. 3196 
Normally, our Club meets weekly at the Chelsea RSL Thames Promenade. Chelsea Tuesday Evenings 

6.15pm for 6.45pm start however some meetings are occasionally held online. 
Club Bank Details: Bendigo Bank BSB 633 000     Accounts: 1424 861 33 (Admin.) 1497 181 24 (Fundraising) 

 

 
 

City of Kingston Business Events 

https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/1954_in_Australia
https://www.9810rotary.org.au/
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/1954_in_Australia
https://www.longbeachrsl.com.au/
https://www.bendigobank.com.au/
https://www.kingston.vic.gov.au/services/business/business-news-and-events


Guests, family, and friends are very welcome to come to our meetings.   
 

PLEASE book them in by contacting Kevin Harrison 0407 772 225       

Meetings are held at the Chelsea RSL unless otherwise stated.  
 

 

 

 

CHELSEA ROTARY MEETING 3332 TUESDAY 30TH APRIL 2024 
 
Presidents Lynn and Simon welcomed a good turn-up of Members and a special welcome to our guest for 
the meeting, Michael Weissenfeld OAM, President of Chelsea Longbeach RSL. 
 
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 
VOLUNTEER’S NIGHT 

Maree reminded Members of the Volunteer’s Night on Tuesday 21st May.   Hopefully we will see a large 
turn-up, so please let Maree know if you will be attending asap. 
 
WINTER WARMERS – HAMPER PACKING 

They will be holding their annual hamper packing for needy school families and children on Saturday 25th 
May.   If you can assist, even if only for an hour or two, please let Maree know. 
 
ART SHOW 

The 47th Annual Art Show will be held from Friday 7th June – Monday 10th June 2024.  Please see website 
for full details.   Maree will be looking for helpers, so please let her know if you are able to assist. 
 
FARMERS MARKET 

This is a difficult time of year for helpers, as many Members are travelling, so if you can assist for the June 
market, please let Noel know.   There was a good turn-up of shoppers at our May market on Saturday 4th.   
The foggy, cold weather did not seem to deter people, so we hope the entry donations will be good for the 

Men’s Shed voluntary group who have assisted for the past 
three markets.   A special thank you to the hard-working 
carpark guys who stand for hours directing the heavy traffic in 
and out of the market in all sorts of weather.  
 
YOUTH ACT 

Keith advised that the Youth Act Members were holding a 
fundraising stall in Mordialloc on Saturday 4th May, so we hope 
they had a profitable morning. 
 
 
 

SPECIAL GUEST – MICHAEL WEISSENFELD OAM  
President Chelsea Longbeach RSL 
 
Michael gave us an insight into to the workings of the RSL.   He 
had congratulated his team who put in an enormous amount 
of work for the Anzac Day service, which takes around three 
and a half months to put together.  Little do we realise what 
the organisation entails; including Police, changes to bus 
routes, liaising with schools to confirm children’s names, who 
will be presenting wreaths and many other issues, etc. 
 
The RSL will be holding a “Digger for a Day” ceremony on 
Tuesday 7th May at the Shrine of Remembrance.  There are 7 
bus loads of children from Year 6 from 5 schools taking part.  

This is a good education process for the students to gain understanding of our past. 

https://www.shrine.org.au/longbeach-rsl-digger-day


 
Chelsea Town Hall - The RSL currently lease the Town Hall from Kingston Council and will have the rights 
for another two years.   The Council is preparing a discussion paper to be available in June, regarding the 
future of the Town Hall.   There are many aspects to be considered as to the future of the Hall. 
 
President Simon thanked Michael for his informative address on the RSL. Unfortunately, we ran out of 
time, as dinner was being served. 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

What’s on at the Library. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.yourkingstonyoursay.com.au/lf-payne-hall
https://monumentaustralia.org.au/themes/people/government---local/display/110156-leslie-payne
https://library.kingston.vic.gov.au/whats-on/events-activities/book-group

